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BPA appreciates the NAESB OASIS Subcommittee providing an industry formal comment period to the NAESB Recommendation for Annual Plan Item 7.c., ‘Clarify when Transmission Service Providers may refuse a request for termination secondary network service based on the availability of capacity’.  We have reviewed the Recommendation and specifically agree with:
· The Bonneville Power Administration thinks the addition of standard WEQ 001-106.2.1.1. which clarifies that the TC’s request to terminate secondary network service should only be applied to unscheduled network service; and,
· The retention, without modifications, of standards WEQ 001-106.2.6 and 106.2.7 that continues to support the TP’s ability to evaluate and respond to network service termination requests.

